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Moore, Larine

From: FERGAS

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 11:25 AM

To: Wood, Natalie (CONTR); Moore, Larine

Subject: FW: FE Docket No. 18-37-LNG

  

From: Taylor Johnson 

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 3:24:46 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik 

To: FERGAS 
Cc: Sweeney, Amy; Nicole Long 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FE Docket No. 18-37-LNG 

On September 14, 2018, Cheniere Marketing, LLC and Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC (collectively, “Cheniere”) 

submitted an application to DOE Office of Fossil Energy requesting Blanket Authorization to Export Liquefied Natural Gas 

by Vessel from the Corpus Christi Liquefaction Project (“Application”).  The Application has been docketed as FE Docket 

No. 18-37-LNG. 

  

Through this email, Cheniere supplements the Application by acknowledging that the volumes proposed for export in 

the Application, when added to any volumes exported under the DOE/FE Order Nos. 3164 and 3638 (“Existing Orders”), 

will not exceed the maximum volumes approved under the Existing Orders in any annual (ie, consecutive 12 month) 

period. 

  

Thank you, 

 

Taylor Johnson 

Cheniere Marketing, LLC and Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC 

This e-mail and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information 

that is legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient(s) and have 

received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from 

your computer. Any distribution, disclosure or the taking of any other action by anyone other than the named 

recipient is strictly prohibited. 

 

******************************************************************** 

This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system. 

Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.  
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